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For Immediate Release 
Date 12/5/24 
Case #MN24-5064 

TRAFFIC COLLISION 
 
 

Menifee, CA – On December 5, 2024, at 3:14 P.M., the Menifee Police Department responded to a 
report of a traffic collision near the intersection of Craig Ave and Evans Rd, involving an electric scooter 
and a truck. 
 
Upon arrival, officers located a juvenile in the roadway injured. Menifee Police Traffic Unit arrived on 
scene and assumed the investigation. Officers determined the E-scooter was traveling northbound on 
Evans Rd in the crosswalk crossing Craig Ave. The juvenile was struck by a vehicle traveling westbound 
on Craig Ave. The driver remained on scene and was cooperative throughout the investigation. 
Impairment was not a factor at this time. The cause of the collision still under investigation. 
 
Anyone who has any information regarding this collision is asked to call Officer Balcazar at (951)723-
1615 or contact the Traffic Unit at (951)723-1690. 
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